
                                                                               

 

 12th April 2021       CLASS NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you have all had an enjoyable and safe Easter break. This half term's learning will be focusing on: 

 

Maths – Measurement: Converting units, perimeter, area and volume 

English – non - fiction writing: non chronological report 

Science – Electricity 

History – The life and Times of William Shakespeare 

DT – planning a healthy and varied diet using local and seasonal produce 

Computing – PowerPoint presentations 

RSHE – Relationships 

RE – Philosophy 

Music – Ukulele lessons 

P.E. –  Athletics 

 

A few important notes: 

 

- Homework will be set on Fridays for Maths and English and will be based on skills that have been 

covered in class that week. Weekly spelling homework will also be set on Fridays, to be tested the 

following Friday. Additional homework may be set for children who need to become more confident in 

certain skills. Please support your child with homework and encourage them to commit to it - it plays an 

important role in cementing new knowledge and aids progress.  

- P.E. is on Monday and Thursday this half term. Separate indoor PE shoes and outdoor trainers to 

the shoes worn to come to school in are needed please. 

- Please continue to read to your child and to hear your child read regularly, even when they finish the 

Reading Scheme, as it is an important part of their ongoing development. Please check that your child 

fills in their Reading record sheet in their homework folder, which also explains the school Reading 

Initiative scheme.  

 

As we are not currently able to meet at the gate, please contact the office if you would like to chat about 

anything. Don’t forget to sign up for a Parent’s evening appointment. 

 

Stay safe 

 

Miss Cooper 

 


